
March 2025 - BSOP Missionary Ann Ledsema

Dear Supporters,  

How are you? I hope everything is well with you. 

Praise God for the opportunity to join a 1-day Children's Camp with Bethany Thmokol 
kids. 14 kids joined from our church and learned how to “Go and tell “ about Jesus 
with others.  

I have one student, her name is Maleen an 8-year-old student who confidently told me 
that she received Jesus as her Lord and Savior. But before she had a red string on her 
right arm as a sign of protection and luck but she decided to cut it and proclaim that she 
believes in Jesus. I asked her many times, yet she is so brave and not afraid of 
persecution. I pray for her as she goes back home because her grandmother who gave 
that red string will not be able to persecute her. Praise God for answered prayer.  



Praise God for  31 KEC youth who joined the fellowships within the Battambang district. 
It’s the first time to gather the youth within the Battambang area. To God be all the glory.  

 

  

After the camp, Lina shared the gospel with her friend in school. Her name is Sreypich. 
She decided to follow Jesus and received as her Lord and Savior.  



April 2, 2025 will be my HOME ASSIGNMENT. I praise God for His faithfulness in my 
life. Now I am preparing and excited to go home. I will spend my 3 months on home 
assignments in the Philippines.  Pray that I can spend more time with my family, friends, 
supporters, and home church. Pray for wisdom as I share what God has done for me 
here in the mission field with my supporters in the Philippines.  

Thank you so much for your partnership of the gospel here in the kingdom of wonders. 

Praise and Honor to our God. 


